
Treasurers Report for 2020-2021 Given at 2022 AGM 
 

This is the report for the financial year 2020-2021. The accounts were published with 
the March Newsletter and also posted on the website. They are attached to the end of 

this report.  
 

Points to note: 

1) This is my first year in this role and like last year, not a normal year. 

2) The classes that continued were held via Zoom as were the Monthly committee 

meetings. 

3) For this year there have been no coffee mornings, visits and because of the Covid 

situation the decision was made to cancel the Christmas party. 

4) We have 3 sources of income: membership Fee £10, Group fees (mostly £6 per term) 

and Gift Aid. 

5) We ran at a loss this year, with the cost of the Zoom licence and the drop in 

attendance. 

6) The Newsletter printing and posting out to members is very expensive, this year 

£787 and would encourage more to access this via the website. 

7) The bank have implemented charges, even for charity accounts like ours, and charge 

us for every single cheque paid in, so would encourage all to pay your membership by 

bank transfer and your group fees to the group leader, in cash or cheque payable to the 

group leader (with their agreement). 

8) The committee are going to put forward a membership increase to £12, which there 

will be a vote by attendees at the AGM. 

 



 


